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NORTH MAKEDONIA 
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 

 
As you surely remember, 

SB-Foundation donated 

tablets to fourth graders at 

the Roma school in Bitola 

in North Macedonia via the 

organization Hand to Hand 

this last Fall. 

  

Now there is a need for 

support of the maternity 

ward of a hospital in Bitola. 

We will let you know more 

about this in a future newsletter. 

 

“We are so happy we have each other and hope that you are, too,” the students and teachers in Bitola 

write to SB-Foundation. Of course, we are happy to have these school children and their teachers as our friends! With 

these photos the children want to say a warm thank you to all SB-Foundation’s friends and donors and wish everyone a 
 

Happy New Year! 
  
 

The Board of SB-Foundation send the same wishes, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger 
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